MCKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

January 14, 1975

Mr. Carl Walters, Supervisor, and Members of the Town Board Town of Guilderland Town Hall McCormack's Corners Guilderland, New York 12084

Dear Sirs:

For the past few years I have observed the sidewalks on the westerly side of Fuller Road are generally impassible during the winter snow season. Since this is the only way for pedestrians to travel safely on Fuller Road, I respectfully request that you either add this sidewalk to your snow-removal program or perhaps enlist the aid of Stuyvesant Plaza in a co-operative effort.

I think that you can agree that we have been fortunate in that no one has yet been injured here. I sincerely hope that you will work to get this condition corrected before it is too late.

Thanking you for your consideration, I am

Yours truly,

John K. Esler

President

JKE:at